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October 30, 1995

Mr. Robert Link, Vice President
Nuclear Power
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwaukee, WI' 53201

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-266/95008(DRP);
50-301/95008(DRP))

Dear Mr. Link:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 5,1995, in

response to our letter dated September 14, 1995, transmitting a Notice of

Violation associated with Inspection Report No. 50-266/95008; 50-301/95008 at
'

the Point Beach Nuclear Power Plant. We have reviewed your corrective actions

and have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be

examined during future inspections.

M. J. Farber, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 6

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

cc: G. J. Maxfield, Plant Manager
Virgil Kanable, Chief

Boiler Section
Cheryl L. Parrino, Chairman,

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission

State Liaison Officer
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